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St. Eugene School is happy to announce a new grocery fundraiser called “The Giving Grocer.” Our 
first sale will be Saturday morning, May 14, at the Shaunessy Center. Please take a moment to 
look inside the brochure for quality products, many of which are being supplied by the same Market 
Day vendors that you are familiar with.  Details including ingredients, nutritional information, and rec-
ipes can be found at www.givinggrocer.com.  Check out the Giving Grocer Facebook page. You 
will find St. Eugene on it and can order directly from that site. Here are some helpful hints. 

Orders can be placed online – under Supporter, click on “place an order.” Our school ID is 
#34901.  

Add the items you would like to purchase to your basket (the enclosed order sheet can be used 
as a guide). Once you have finished adding the items, they can be purchased by clicking on 
“view basket” at the right side of the screen. Enter your name, etc.  All online orders must be 
purchased with Mastercard, Visa or Discover. You will receive a receipt sent to the email ad-
dress you provided and you will also be notified of the pickup time on May 14.  

If you are unable to order online just fill out the order sheet. Once all information is completed, 
return the order form, along with a check made out to St. Eugene School or cash for payment. 
Paper orders will be accepted after the 5:30 pm, 9:30 am, and 11:30 am Masses this week-
end, April 16/17, and at the school office, or at the rectory by April 20. Please make sure all 
contact info is listed so we can call you with the pick up time.  

All online or paper orders are due no later than April 20.  
For more information or if you have questions after an order is placed, please do not hesitate to 

call Janet at 708-456-3019 or Barbara at 708-452-6292. 
Ordering brochures will be available at all exits this weekend. If you are a school family you have 

already received your brochure. 
We’re looking forward to a successful fundraiser and anticipate additional sales for the next school 
year. Thanks for supporting our school.  

ST. EUGENE SCHOOL   
RECEIVED THIRD PLACE IN THE RECENT BATTLE OF THE BOOKS AT EISENHOWER LIBRIARY! 
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R.C.I.A. CLASS OF 2016 

Janet Huebner   
 My husband Randy and I moved to Norridge in 1986 with our 
children.  We now have three grandchildren and are awaiting our 
fourth in May.   
 I am now retired after working many years at James Giles  
Elementary School in Norridge as a library aide for all grades, and a 
teacher’s aide for preschool, kindergarten, and first grade. 
 I have enjoyed all the R.C.I.A. classes, and have met many 
wonderful people.  Randy and I love being part of St. Eugene Parish, 
and look forward to being involved in its many activities. 
 Janet made a Profession of Faith, Communion & Confirmation 
at the Easter Vigil 

Randall Huebner 
 I was born and raised in the Logan Square area of Chicago.  I 
received a Bachelor’s of Music Degree from DePaul University in 1973 
and a Master’s of English Education Degree from Northeastern Illinois 
University in 1984.  I taught English and music at  
Gordon Technical High School from 1978  -  1990 and English,  
music, and English as a Second Language at Roosevelt High School 
from 1990  -  2012. 
 My wife, Jan, and I have been married for 41 years and have 
three children and three grand children.   
 We have enjoyed the R.C.I.A. classes and plan to become 
more active in St. Eugene Parishes ministries and activities. 
 Randy made a Profession of Faith, Communion & Confirmation 
at the Easter Vigil. 

Aislinn Eiré Friedman 
 I am 14 years old and am in 8th grade.  I am very excited to learn 
more about my religion every Wednesday with R.C.I.A.  My wish is to be 
closer to God and get to know Him better.  I am very blessed to be given 
a chance to learn about God’s teachings and the Catholic Faith.  It is so 
amazing to know how much He loves me for me.  I am very thankful for 
Angie and Father John.  I have learned so much from them.  
 Aislinn made her Confirmation & Communion at the Easter Vigil. 

Spencer Friedman 
Sixteen years ago I was born and then baptized. Now I currently am a 
sophomore at Maine South. I spend my free time as a student athletic 
trainer and I serve my community as a boy scout. Though I am very busy I 
have made learning about God and the RCIA program a priority. I am 
thankful to Angie and Fr. John for guiding me in this journey. 
  Spencer Made his Confirmation & Communion at the Easter Vigil. 



Page Twelve                                        St. Eugene Parish                 Fourth Sunday of Easter 



April 17, 2016 St. Eugene Parish                                                  Page Thirteen 



Page Fourteen                     St. Eugene Parish                                Fourth Sunday of Easter 

We ask all of our parishioners, if you have  
a loved one serving in the military,  

to please contact the rectory office to give  
us the name of the soldier, so the  

whole parish can pray for your loved one.   
A book in the church vestibule is  

available for inscribing the names of all military  
personnel.  This book will be part of the offertory  

procession from now until the war is over. 

A PRAYER 
Lඈඋൽ, ඁඈඅൽ ඈඎඋ ඍඋඈඈඉඌ ංඇ ඒඈඎඋ අඈඏංඇ඀ ඁൺඇൽඌ. 
Pඋඈඍൾർඍ ඍඁൾආ ൺඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉඋඈඍൾർඍ ඎඌ.  
Bඅൾඌඌ ඍඁൾආ ൺඇൽ ඍඁൾංඋ ൿൺආංඅංൾඌ 
 ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ ඌൾඅൿඅൾඌඌ ൺർඍඌ ඍඁൾඒ ඉൾඋൿඈඋආ 
 ൿඈඋ ඎඌ ංඇ ඈඎඋ ඍංආൾ ඈൿ ඇൾൾൽ. 
Wൾ ൺඌ඄ ඍඁංඌ ංඇ ඍඁൾ ඇൺආൾ ඈൿ 
 Jൾඌඎඌ ඈඎඋ Lඈඋൽ ൺඇൽ Sൺඏංඈඋ.  Aආൾඇ 

We pray for our loved ones  
 

who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 
Our mission as Catholics united in faith at St. Eugene Parish is to help bring God to people and people to 
God. Through evangelization, education and being of service to each other, we strive to make our parish 
community a holistic community in body, mind and spirit. It is our goal to develop, support, encourage and 
empower one another in our parish ministries, so that each person can reach their human and Christian po-
tential. We are enthused about the future of St. Eugene and the whole Catholic Church and we pledge our 
participation in that future. We seek dialogue and open communication with all parishioners in fulfilling the 
needs of our parish. While recognizing the cultural diversities in our community, we will strive to bring all 
people together in Christ under a common bond of faith, hope and love. 

 
GHALEB AZROUI 

DONALD BELLISARIO 
TIMOTHY EMMETT CAROLAN 

CATHY O’LEARY CHAMBERLAIN 
ZBIGNIEW DUDKOWSKI 

MARTY DURCAN 
MATTHEW SCOTT FORREST 

ANDREW HOPKINS 
BRANDON JACKSON 

CHRISTOPHER JENKINS 
JACK KANE 

ANTONIO JAMES LIM 
JAMES TYLER MARBACH 

   

CHRIS MARCHIORI 
KEITH MILLER 

MEGAN MILLER 
AUGUSTINE EMEKA NDIWE 

THOMAS NEUHENGEN 
CATHERINE ANN (BARHAM) NEWELL 

ERIC NORWOOD 
VINCENT PAGE 

CHAD PRITCHARD 
NICHOLAS RANCH 

HOLLY SCHIPPERS 
MICHAEL SCHIPPERS, JR. 

 

 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the rectory.  
Also, please call the rectory when your loved one returns home. 


